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Restriction of the use of certain hazardous Substances (RoHS) 
 
 
 
 
Dear ladies and gentlemen, 
 
on 9th May 2013 the legislative body has put a regulation into place which restricts the use of certain 
hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment (RoHS). 
With this regulation the European guideline 2011/65/EU is transferred into the national law. 
 
According to this regulation electrical and electronical equipment can be sold into the European 
Union only when the chemical substances mentioned in Annex II are contained only in a limited 
concentration. 
 
Herewith we confirm that the products of the company MICROSENS do not contain more than 0.1 % 
by weight of 
 

Lead 
Mercury 
Hexavalent chromium 
Polybrominated biphenyls (PBB) 
Polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) 
Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) 
Butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP) 
Dibutyl phthalate (DBP) 
Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP) 
 

and not more that 0.01 % by weight of 
 
Cadmium 

 
in homogenous material. 

 
Therefore all products of the company MICROSENS are fully compliant to the RoHS regulation and 
the EU guideline 2011/65/EU for the restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in 
electrical and electronic equipment, including the changes 2015/863/EU und 2017/2102/EU. 
 
As the RoHS directive was transposed into national laws, a special marking as ‘RoHS compliant’ is not 
required. The compliance with Directive 2011/65/EG is confirmed in the CE declaration of 
conformity. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
MICROSENS GmbH & Co. KG 


